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To whom it may concern;

A non refundable application fee of $250.00 is charged for all gaming resource suppliers.  If the vendor is approved for a temporary license from the Gaming Commission the vendor license fee will be based on a percentage (usually 1%) of the amount of the contracts the vendor procures with Gold Country Casino.

All Vendors must apply for suitability with the State of California Division of Gambling Control prior to doing business with Gold Country Casino. Temporary Vendor licenses will not be issued until all fees are paid in full.  Temporary licenses will be issued pending a determination of suitability from the State of California. Permanent Vendor licenses will be issued after receiving the determination of suitability from the State and will be valid for one year. Make checks payable to: Gold Country Casino 4020 Olive Hwy. Oroville, CA 95966.  Mail your checks and application to the attention of: THE GAMING COMMISSION so that we may properly credit your account and get immediate action on your vendor licenses.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Runge

Licensing Specialist

